DROUGHT PIPELINE PROJECT D

Glendale Avenue Crossing at 21st Street: Chabad-Lubavitch of Arizona February 2022  City of Phoenix

E State Ave . The City of Phoenix has contracted with Kiewit
E Northview Ave &’,\N a | Corporation and Achen Gardner Construction
§> e to install the Drought Pipeline Project in the
? E = area south of the Phoenix Mountains Preserve.
o
g ' ‘A;(En"; Beginning February 14, 2022 installation of
-5;’ A Heights ! 2= the 66” pipeline will begin crossing Glendale
& ; e = e—— Avenue at 21st Street. This activity is
N
« - = LUBAVITCH scheduled to take approximately 6-8 weeks.
— of ARIZONA
Ag 3 e 21st Street at Glendale Avenue closed.
E Glendale Ave ®|,; o @ A2 Through traffic only on Glendale Avenue.
@ i ) EL/'/;' ¢ No left turns from Glendale Avenue into
—— I Con o Chabad-Lubavitch of Arizona parking lot.
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EL = Construction Area ¢ No left turns exiting Chabad-Lubavitch of
mar . :
51 = ¢ / Traffic Restricted to Arizona parking lot onto Glendale Avenue.
= &3 1 Lane in Each Direction. . .
g g C 91st St Closed at Chabad-Lubavitch of Arizona
N e i .
o rEpeseeen _Gilendale Ave/Lincoln Dt Alternate Vehicle Access:
Eastbound travelers on Glendale Avenue can
ConstructionArea  @uee | § access Chabad-Lubavitch of Arizona:
Detour Route -=> E e Turning left from Glendale Avenue onto
Future Pipeline — ) 20th Street (north),
Completed Pipeline ~ aw= = N/ | « Right onto Myrtle Avenue (east),

Right onto 22nd Street (south),
Right onto Glendale Avenue (west),

Right into Chabad-Lubavitch
parking lot (north).

Construction schedules are subject to change for a variety of reasons,
including weather and personnel/material availability. The City of Phoenix and
its contractors recognize the inconvenience of construction and we thank you
for your patience and support!
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